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UPDATE: PP&L project to cause delays through Claremont Gate,
Aug. 20-21
By Curt Keester    16 August 2019

 

PP&L Electric Utilities Company will place wooden matting around utility poles near Claremont
Gate and Bldg. 870 beginning at 8 a.m. tomorrow, Aug. 14. PP&L's activities will minimally
impact traffic through the gate. (Photo by PP&L)

UPDATE: Carlisle Barracks, Pa. (Aug. 16, 2019) – Expect intermittent
traffic delays at Claremont Gate from 9-11 a.m., Tuesday, Aug. 20 and,
Wednesday, Aug. 21. Expect delays in 10-minute increments throughout
this time.

The use of Ashburn Gate is highly encouraged for all DoD I.D.
Cardholders. Visitors to Carlisle Barracks should continue to process
through the Visitors Center located in Bldg. 870, on Jim Thorpe Rd., near
the Claremont Gate.

Areas impacted will be Meadows Housing, the Golf Course, Bldg. 870, and
Claremont Gate.
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PP&L Electric Utilities Company will take down the overhead power lines
running along Claremont Rd. as part of their ongoing grid modernization
project during this time.

PP&L will be providing their flagger force to control traffic along Claremont
and Jim Thorpe Rd.

Bldg. 870 houses the Carlisle Barracks Visitor Center and Skills
Development Center.

Continued updates to the ongoing PP&L project will follow.


